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Holden Reservoir Inlet 
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What to expect - Sanctuary Road 

Works started at the Sanctuary Road roundabout on Tuesday 26 November and will be 

completed by Friday 31 January 2020. 

For the safety of motorists and workers the roundabout at Sanctuary Road has been modified, 

including: 

* The Regency, 

Hillside closed to 

traffic north and 

south bound from the 

roundabout. 

* Modifications to the 

roundabout to enable 

machinery and staff 

to work in the 

roundabout  

* Temporary traffic 

lights and pedestrian 

crossing installed 

adjacent to the 

roundabout across 

the Melton Highway 

* Five bus stops along 

the 476 route 

temporarily closed as 

works are carried out 

at the roundabout. All 

bus stops on The 

Regency, Sanctuary Road and Beattys Road will be closed. Passengers will need to catch 

the bus from Wattle Valley Drive, Hillside.  

Earlier communication pieces provided to residents emphasised there would be no right hand 

turn from Sanctuary Road at the roundabout. This is no longer the case. The right hand turn 

from Sanctuary Road onto the Melton Highway is now accessible to motorists.  

However, we recommend trucks and longer vehicles not use the right turn due to the reduced 

width of the turning lane.  
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What to expect - Gourlay Road/The Parks intersection 

Works started along the median strip and intersection of Melton Highway approaching Gourlay 

Road and The Parks in November. We are moving along the media strip city bound and on the 

week commencing 10 February 2020 we will be closing the intersection of Gourlay Road/The 

Parks for up to four weeks and will reopen in late March. 

The right hand turn from Melton Highway onto Gourlay Road will reopen in early March. 

For the safety of motorists, pedestrians and our construction workers: 

 Modifications to the intersection to enable construction in the median strip of Melton 

Highway will close right hand turns into Gourlay Road and The Parks at alternate times 

during works. 

 Motorists are advised to use the U-turn 100 metres further down Melton Highway to 

reach Gourlay Road during right hand turn closures. 

 The intersection of Gourlay Road/The Parks will close for up to three weeks in late 

December. However, we will not be closing the intersection while modifications of the 

Sanctuary Road roundabout are in affect. 

When are the Holden Reservoir Inlet Pipeline works happening?  

 Complete - site investigation 

 Complete - site mobilisation 

 Mid 2019-mid 2020 - construction commences and will take approximately 10-12 

months to complete.  

 Mid 2020 – commissioning.  

We understand these required works can be disruptive and appreciate your patience.  

Working hours  

Day works take place 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday. On occasions we will be working 7am to 

6pm Saturdays. The community will be notified in advance of any work outside the standard 

hours, or with high community impact. 

Keep up to date with what’s happening 

Keep up to date with what is happening on our webpage: 

www.melbournewater.com.au/holden  

If you would like to contact us about these works please call 1800 931 140 or email: 

holdenreservoirpipeline@melbournewater.com.au  

http://www.melbournewater.com.au/holden
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